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INSECT-KURE (R)

INSECTICIDE

CONCENTRATE

LIQUID

FOR BARN AND LIVESTOCK

Dairies, stables, hog, dairy and beef barns,
milking parlors, milk rooms, horse stables.

CONTROLS:  Flies, Mosquitoes, Gnats

AGRICULTURAL

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

750 mL

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins.................................. 2.50%
Piperonyl Butoxide.......................... 5.00%
N.Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide........ 8.34%

REGISTRATION NO. 23821

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Exclusive Distributor

Aerokure International Inc.
P.O. Box 22, Sherbrooke (Quebec)

Canada
JlH 5H5

SPACE SPRAY



To kill flies, mosquitoes, gnats and flying moths:  dilute 750 mL
of INSECT-KURE concentrate with 18 litres of water (in case of
dilution for packaging ready-to-use solutions, use distilled
water or deionized water only).  Mix thoroughly until a uniform
clear emulsion forms.  INSECT-KURE diluted concentrate can be
used with a special automatic computerized U.L.V. fogging device
or portable hand fogger.  For heavy infestation set the system to
deliver 300 mL per day for 2 days.  After set the system to 75 mL
for maintenance.  If infestation repeats you may return to higher
dosage 300 mL for maintenance.  If infestation repeats you may
return to higher dosage 300 mL per day for 2 days so on.  Apply
as a fog or fine mist directing spray upwards to all parts of the
room.

USE AREAS

Hog, dairy and beef barns, horse stables, stables, dairies and
other areas with at least 1350 cubic metres of free air space
where flies, mosquitoes and gnats are an annoyance.  For heavy
infestation set the system or hand fogger to deliver 300 mL per
day for 2 days.  After set the system or use hand fogger to
deliver 75 mL for maintenance.  If infestation repeats you may
return to higher dosage 300 mL per day for 2 days and so on. 
Remove all animals from treated area and do not remain in the
room.  Close doors and windows.  Ventilate thoroughly for at
least 30 minutes before animal reentry.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Flammable mixture.  Product contains Petroleum distillate.  Wear
mask or respirator when applying spray mist.  Wear protective
clothing.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid eye contact.  In dairies,
use only when plant is not in operation. Cover or remove all
milk, milking implements, food, packaging materials and utensils
before treatment.  Any treated surface that may contact food
should be washed thoroughly and rinsed with potable water before
reuse.  Remove pets, birds and cover fish aquariums before
spraying.  Keep container closed.  Do not store, pour or spill
near heat or open flame.  Keep out of any body of water.  Do not
contaminate water when cleaning equipment, or disposal of water
waste.  Apply this product only as specified on this label.  Do
not pack diluted product in metallic containers or cans:  brown
glass bottles are preferred.  This concentrate does not emulsify
spontaneously:  it must be agitated thoroughly.

DISPOSAL

Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings to
the spray mixture in the tank.  Follow provincial instructions
for any required additional cleaning of the container prior to



its disposal.  Make the empty container unsuitable for further
use.  Keep container closed when not in use.  Dispose of the
container in accordance with provincial requirements.  For
information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the
clean up of spills, contact the regional office of Environmental
Protection, Environment Canada.

FIRST AID

If concentrate is swallowed, do not induce vomiting due to risk
of aspiration hazard from petroleum distillate.  If diluted
formulation ingested, try to induce vomiting by giving one or two
glasses of water and tickling the back of the throat.  Contact
physician immediately.  If in contact with eyes, rinse with
water.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If irritation
develops or persists, consult physician.

NOTICE TO USER

This product is to be used only in accordance with the directions
on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control Products
Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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